
Santa Claus and Friends
Toy Company Inc.

The  Reindeer and I will be making our trip across the world soon
and we can't wait to come see our Friends in Hansford County!  It
has been a busy  year getting all the toys made for this Christmas
season and we have so many wonderful things ready to deliver.  

The Hansford Reporter Statesman Newspaper will be accepting
LETTERS TO SANTA for me until DECEMBER 15TH.  
You can drop off your letter at 310 Barkley Street or email them to
reporterstatesman@gmail.com (put Dear Santa in the message
line).  Your Santa Letters will be delivered to me and will also be
printed in the Newspaper!

I can't wait to hear from you!! Merry Christmas!

Dear Children of Hansford County, Texas,

RE: SANTA LETTERS

HO HO HO!
Santa Claus

SANTA CLAUS AND FRIENDS TOY COMPANY
NORTH POLE

From the Editor Letters to be printed in the newspaper must be received by 
December 15th.  Please include child's name & a mailing address.


